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June 2017 
June Newsletter 

As we start the final term of the academic year there is a lot to 

look forward to. Miss Millman has organised a local  study 

week looking at Burgh-le-Marsh. Every class will be taking 

part in fieldwork in the community and developing their 

geographical skills and historical enquiry. We hope that lots 

of parents will be able to come in to classes on Friday 23rd 

June to see what each class has found out! We intend to mark 

the day with a picnic lunch on the school field for the 

children (weather permitting).  

 

Mrs Walton is recovering well following her planned surgery 

and she hopes to return later this term. 

 

Inside this issue of the newsletter are some of the key findings 

from the annual questionnaires—thank you for your feedback 

as we continue to pursue our journey to outstanding. 

 

On a personal note, I would like to thank you for the many 

kind words I have received since announcing my departure . 

I am taking on a new challenge as a Senior School 

Improvement Officer with another Local Authority alongside 

studying for another higher degree. I am going to cherish my 

final term at the school before I leave. Mr Hurdman and I are 

working hard to ensure a smooth transition for the school  

whilst the Governors recruit the next headteacher. 

 

Miss Smith 
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Inside this issue:  PFTA News 

 
Reminder that this year the PFTA Burgh 

Bonanza is fast approaching  - Saturday 24th 

June 1.30pm! 

 

Donations of wine/spirits for tombola prizes 

and teddies would be much appreciated, and 

can be sent in to school. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

School Core Values  
RESPECT, COMPASSION, COURAGE 
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Contact details- 
 
Please, please, please ensure 
you keep the school office up to 
date of any changes to your 
address, phone numbers and 
emergency contact numbers. 
 

Questionnaire Findings 2017 

Parents and carers feedback 

99% feel their child is happy at school 

99% believe their child is safe at school 

100% feel their child is making good progress  

100% believe their child is well looked after 

99% feel their child is taught well 

95% feel homework set is appropriate 

95% feel pupils behave well 

94% believe bullying is dealt with well 

99% believe the school is well led 

98% believe school listens to concerns 

97% believe they receive valuable information. 

Comments were regarding whether we should 

provide more or less homework, some low level 

behaviours not being picked up swiftly enough, 

parking outside school, suggestions regarding hot 

meals and further clarification about progress. 

Over 68% of parents responded. Governors have 

considered the findings and your comments will 

help us to further improve our school. 

Pupils feedback 

93% of children enjoy school 

99% feel safe at school 

99% think they learn a lot in lessons 

89% think behaviour is always good 

98% say adults in school help me to improve 

99% think the leaders in school do a good job 

90% know how well they are doing at school 

Comments were mainly regarding additional 

resources the children would like in school. Other 

suggestions were changes to uniform, more sports 

opportunities and more severe punishments for 

children who do not follow the rules. Children 

also said they’d like to know how well they are 

doing compared to their friends. Over 98% of 

children took part in the survey. 

As a result of the annual survey Governors and 

staff are considering how we can share progress 

more with children and parents. The school 

behaviour policy has already been reviewed and 

is in place to reduce low level issues in classes / 

outside, Uniform changes are coming in ready for 

September with a track suit option for PE, 

something many of the children mentioned. Sadly 

we cannot afford a swimming pool or to level the 

school field but rest assured  a variety of sport 

will continue to be developed.  

Thank you to everyone who provided feedback. 

Sports Days 2017 

 
Thank you to everyone who joined 

us for our sports days this year. 

Not only did we have some  

brilliant sports performances but 

we also had excellent weather. There was 

great sportsmanship on display from all of the 

children too! 

 

2017 Sports Day Champions for both KS1 and 

KS2 are the Green Team! Well done everyone. 

School Uniform 
 

Uniform is now supplied by Nationwide 
School Uniforms and can be purchased 
online at 
www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk  
or from 5th June 2017 you can visit the 
shop in Spilsby.  Further details and 
prices can be found on the enclosed 
leaflet. 
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Diary Dates  
(Please note these dates are constantly being changed and updated) 

 
Monday 5th June   Start of Term 6 
Monday 5th June   Meeting for new intake parents 
Friday 9th June    Year 4 Trip to Snipedales (re-arranged) 
w/c Monday 12th June  Year 1 Phonics Screening Tests 
CHANGED Friday 16th June Class and team photographs 
Monday 19th June   Y5 curriculum day at JSTC 
Wednesday 21st June   Y5/6 group at F1 Maths Final 
Friday 23rd June   8:35 - 9:15 Parents pop in for humanities week 
Saturday 24th June   PFTA Burgh Bonanza 
Tuesday 27th June   Year 2 at Dance Festival 
CHANGED Wednesday 28th JuneY6 Production (evening) 
Thursday 29th June   Year 3 class trip 
CHANGEDThursday 29th June Y6 Production (evening) 
Friday 30th June   PM New intake visit 
Friday 7th July    PM New intake visit 
Saturday 8th July   Year 6 Leavers Prom 
Monday 10th July   Annual Reports out to Parents/carers 
Wednesday 12th July   Y5 curriculum day at KEVIS 
Friday 14th July    Children visit new classes 
Friday 14th July    Evening Year 6 Leavers Treat 
Monday 17th July    9:30am Leavers Service in Church 
Wednesday 19th July   2:15pm Leavers Assembly & End of Academic Year 
 
 
  

Work of the Week 
The school celebrated “Work we are proud of” from the following pupils last month.  Remember to come in yourselves 
and have a look at the display board.   

 

Date w/e Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

5/5/17 

 

 

 

12/5/17 

 

 

 

19/5/17 

 

 

 

26/5/17 

Henry Drury 

 

 

 

Felicity Annable 

 

 

 

Reception Class 

 

 

 

Henry Drury 

Courtney 

Gowling-

Taylor 

 

Lucas  

Newman 

 

 

Keanno  

Morley 

 

 

 

Lois Robins 

 

 

 

Finlay Evans 

 

 

 

Year 2 Habitats 

 

 

 

Sebastian 

Hextall 

Abigail 

Tuplin 

 

 

Devon Love 

 

 

 

Isaac Li 

Jacob Walker 

 

 

Mika Melson 

Tristan  

Wilkinson 

Isabel 

McDonald 

Summer  

Willis 

McKenzii 

Wilkes 

 

 

Tailer  

Richardson 

 

 

Alice  

Battersby 

Eryn Hurdman 

Frankie Kirk 

 

 

Sonny Allen 

 

 

 

Year 5 

Flower  

Dissection 

 

Emily Tuplin 

YJA Siren trip 

 

Year 6 class 

Windmill  

Drama 

 

 

Year 6  

Cathedral trip 

 

 

 

Charlie  

Webster 



Each week the class teachers nominate two children to receive “Pupil of the Week” certificates 
in assembly on Fridays and their names are then published in our monthly newsletters.  “Pupil 
of the Week” awards recognise good work, behaviour, attitude or effort.     

Well Done! 
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School Terms and Holidays Dates 
 

w/e Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

5/5/17 

 

 

 

 

12/5/17 

 

 

 

 

19/5/17 

 

 

 

 

26/5/17 

Henry Drury 

Evie Lawrence 

 

 

 

Felicity Annable 

Rio Evison 

 

 

 

Reception Class 

Beatrice Bennison 

 

 

 

Henry Drury 

Ollie Newton 

Albion Bushi 

Olly Beckwith-

Tate 

 

 

Lucas Newman 

Year 1 class 

 

 

 

Keanno Morley 

Lily-Mai 

Sleight 

 

 

Year 1 class 

 

Lilly Holbourne 

Joseph Stocks 

 

 

 

Finlay Evans 

Thomas Latto 

 

 

 

Year 2 class 

 

 

 

 

Dylan Dodds 

Lois Robins 

Trinity Austin 

Alfie Newton 

Riley Elliott 

 

 

Elanor Price-

Smith 

Devon Love 

Harold Hogg 

 

Jasmine Jagger 

Finlay Sykes 

 

 

 

Zia Gration 

Tristan  

Wilkinson 

Riley Elliott 

George Buxton 

Isabel McDonald 

Olivia Jemmett 

Summer Willis 

 

Ruby Stocks 

McKenzii Wilkes 

Skye Leatherland 

Macey Dimberline 

 

Jessica McPake 

Ruby Stocks 

Ruby-Mae Brown 

Amelia Ellis 

 

Robert Brass 

Cody Campbell 

Alice Battersby 

Cruz Gration 

Eryn Hurdman 

Frankie Kirk 

 

 

 

Ben Miller 

Sophie Barker 

 

 

 

Year 5 class 

 

 

 

 

Emily Tuplin 

Ben Miller 

Alfie Buxton 

Riley Holsworth 

 

 

 

Year 6 class 

 

 

 

 

Grace Stocks 

Billy Parker 

 

 

 

Charlie Webster 

Jenson Forshaw 

 

May Holidays—Bank Holidays 1st & 29th May 

Term 6 Monday to  
Wednesday 

5th June 2017 
19th July 2017 

Summer Holidays 

Term 1 
2017/18 

Monday 
Tuesday 
To Friday 

4th September 2017—Staff Training Day 
5th September 2017 
20th  October 2017 

October Holidays 

Term 2 
2017/18 

Monday 
Tuesday 
To Tuesday  

30th October —Staff Training Day 
31st October  2017 
19th December 2017 

Christmas Holidays 

Term 3 
2017/18 

Wednesday 
To Friday 

3rd January 2018 
9th February 2018 

February Holidays 

Term 4 
2017/18 

Monday 
To Wednesday 

19th February 2018 
28th March 2018 

Easter Holidays 

Term 5 
2017/18 

Monday 
To Friday 

16th April 2018 
25th May 2018 

May Holidays 

Term 5 
2017/18 

Monday 
To Friday 

4th June 2018 
20th July 2018 


